
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
16th June 2019 – The Most Holy Trinity 

Mass Times & Intentions 
 

 
Saturday 15th 6.30 pm   The Parishioners 

 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 10.30 am  The First Holy Communicants & Their Families 

Monday 17th 9.30 am Derek Dale 

Tuesday 18th 9.30 am Intentions of the Parish Priest 

Wednesday 19th 9.30 am Special Intention  

Thursday 20th 9.30 am  Intentions of Joan & Paul Case 

Friday 21st 9.30 am  Special Intention 

Saturday 22nd 9.30 am   Intentions of Father Michael Murray 

Saturday 22nd 6.30 pm  Intentions of Felicity & Michael Cafferata 

 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

 
  
 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am  

Betty’s Well – Wilmslow Wells, Burkina Faso 

Wilmslow Wells for Africa – a Wilmslow charity who improve life in drought stricken areas of 

Africa by providing wells, pumps, dams and water collection equipment have named one of their 

new wells after Betty Fish, their great benefactor, and ours. 

 

Wilmslow Wells for Africa Gardens Day Saturday 29th June 10.30-4.30 pm 

Enjoy a wonderful day out whilst raising funds for water related projects. 20 beautiful gardens 

are open this year including 4 new ones. Ranging from large to small, from organic vegetables to 

community gardening to delightful floral displays, the gardens lie within the Wilmslow, 

Handforth, Alderley Edge areas. Advance tickets, giving entry to all the gardens, at £10 can be 

bought from Chelsea Flower Shop, Chapel Lane, Wilmslow, The Potting Shed, Alderley Edge or 

contact Shan 01625 520193 or David 01625 528664. On the day £12.50 from any garden or St 

John's. Full details, including descriptions of the gardens, can be found on our website 

www.wilmslowwells.org. Please note the new time for lunches at St John's - 11.00-2.00pm. Also 

new this year - look for the green and yellow balloons at the entrance to each garden. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you 

are there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward & please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

Food Link, Colshaw Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive 

the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, 

soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, fish, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Living Flame Prayer Group The group meets on Wednesdays at 11 am in the parish hall until 12 

noon for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

Sunday 16th 

Sunday 23rd 

file:///C:/Users/The%20Administrator/AppData/Local/Packages/Microsoft.MicrosoftEdge_8wekyb3d8bbwe/TempState/Downloads/www.stteresawilmslow.org
http://www.wilmslowwells.org/
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Parish First Holy Communion: Thanksgiving Mass 2019 

Congratulations to the children from our parish who made their First Holy Communion last Sunday. 

The parish celebration will be held this Sunday (16th June), when all parishioners are invited to join 

the children and their parents for refreshments in the hall after 10.30am mass. 

 

Your prayers are requested 

Deacon Mike Denny of Sacred Heart, Whaley Bridge has requested the support of prayers for his 

wife Catherine who is seriously ill. Please also remember Mike and his family in your prayers at this 

difficult time. 

 

North Cheshire SERRA Upcoming Meeting 

At the Serra Meeting on Thursday, 20th June, Fr. A. Cogliolo, our Chaplain, will give a talk entitled 

"Paul - Roman Citizen".  Everyone is most welcome.  The meeting is in the Parish Hall, Christ Church, 

Heald Green. Mass is at 7.30pm, followed by a light supper and the talk. Please ring Gerry Lanigan 

(0161-428-9103) early in the week, if possible, for catering purposes. 

 

Pause for Hope 

On Sunday 16 June at 3pm Bishop Mark will lead the third Pause for Hope service to be held in 

Saint Columba's church in Chester (Plas Newton Lane CH2 1SA). Pause for Hope is an ecumenical 

service offering all those affected by cancer a chance to come together in a spirit of prayer. It is an 

opportunity to pray for those living with cancer, for loved ones, carers, doctors, nurses and those 

scientists searching for a cure for cancer. 

The service is open to everyone and will include a reflection by Lynne Moorhead from the Hospice 

of the Good Shepherd. Following the time of prayer there will be refreshments in the parish centre. 

For more information about Pause for Hope please see their website www.pauseforhope.org.uk  

 

Lay Chaplain Vacancy 

All Hallows is an 11-18 Catholic College with a strong moral and spiritual ethos. The Governors 

invite applications for the post of Lay Chaplain from practising Catholics in good standing with the 

Church. The College Chaplain provides spiritual and pastoral support to students and staff of the 

College. This position is seen as crucial in fulfilling the College’s mission. The Christian faith and 

commitment of the College Chaplain will play a central role in bearing witness to this mission and 

maintaining the distinctive Catholic nature of the College. Application documents can be found on 

All Hallows Catholic College website: http://allhallows.org.uk/about-us/work-with-us/associate-

staff-vacancies/  

Applications to the Principal’s PA / Office Manager at: All Hallows Catholic College, Brooklands 

Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB; Email: principalpa@allhallows.org.uk Closing Date: 

Thursday 20th June 2019 at 12 noon. 

 

 

Day for Life: Sunday 16th June – Retiring Collection This Weekend 

Day for Life is the day in the Church’s year dedicated to raising awareness about the meaning and 

value of human life at every stage and in every condition. The Church teaches that life is to be 

nurtured from conception to natural death. This year’s Day for Life is celebrated on Sunday, 16 

June 2019. The proceeds of the Day for Life collection to be held in parishes in England and Wales 

assists the work of the Anscombe Bioethics Centre and other life-related activities supported by 

the Church. Your generosity will be gratefully received. 

 

Note & Appeal for Readers and Ministers 

The Readers and Eucharistic Ministers Rotas for July to December 2019 are currently being 

updated. If anyone who is on the lists already, please let Deacon Michael know if you would like to 

be moved to a different Mass, as soon as possible. 
 

New Readers and Eucharistic Ministers are always needed, so if anyone would like to Read or be 

considered to become a Eucharistic Minister at our Masses, please give your name, telephone 

number and email address to either Fr Anthony or Deacon Michael as soon as possible. 

*We are particularly short of Eucharistic Ministers at the 6.30 pm Vigil Mass on Saturdays – if 

someone who ministers at a Sunday Mass would like to transfer (or do an additional Mass) on 

the Saturday evening Vigil Mass, would they please contact Fr. Anthony or Deacon Michael 

before Thursday 20th June so that the rota can be updated – of course someone who would like 

to be considered to become a Eucharistic Minister, please contact Fr. Anthony or Deacon Michael 

as soon as possible. 

 

MISSIO Summer Mass – Saturday 29th June 2019 

To be celebrated by Bishop Mark Davies and Fr Tony Chantry MHM with talks by Mill Hill 

Missionaries and Missio’s APF. Sat 29 June at 12 Noon. Open to all and especially Red Box 

volunteers and supporters. Church of St Michael & All Angels, Woodchurch, CH49 5LE. An 

opportunity to meet fellow volunteers and refresh fundraising activities plus refreshments in the 

adjacent primary school. 

 

NSPCC UPCOMING EVENT 

You are invited by the Wilmslow committee to a 

SUMMER LUNCH 

With speaker Robert Johnston former fashion director of GQ magazine. 

“CAT WALKS AND CAT CALLS” 

To be held in the Willoughby Suite at the Alderley Edge Hotel on Wednesday 3rd July from noon 

for 12-30. 

Ticket price £28 lovely raffle prizes. 

EVERY CHILDHOOD IS WORTH FIGHTING FOR. 

Your support has always been most generous and much appreciated. Tickets available from me 

after 10-30 Mass or by phoning 01625 586272 

Love and God Bless Maggie. 
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